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Please.  I’m terribly concerned for the children of the future, all our children and their children. Greenhouse gas
emissions are steadily moving us towards climate catastrophe.  We must accomplish a U-turn, no matter how
difficult.

Thank you.

Naomi Serlen (a grandmother)
926 Bloomfield Avenue #6M
Glen Ridge, NJ. 07028
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